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This Bill would cost Oregon money that should be used elsewhere.  There are better 

ways to make sure that livestock are protected with present methods, from wolf 

predation. 

 

We need a better bill and a better way to make certain that present methods are 

followed and if so, that present reimburshment funds are allocated wisely.   

 

 


